
                 NEWSLY CHIT CHAT 
                              Zone 7  
 
 

Good Day Lions of Zone 7! 
  
 I hope you are all enjoying your summer, serving our communities  
with our summer projects. As your zone chair, Betty Anne Herbert I am 
looking forward to my visits to each and every club. 
 
 Our district cabinet meeting will be held on August 21 at the Saanich 
Lions Den. The first Zone chair meeting will be held on October 23 at 
the OAP in Nanaimo at 1pm. There will be more information to follow with an 
upcoming agenda. I hope to hear all the club reports! 
 
MD Convention will be held on October 14-15 in Penticton BC. Registration is 
available at the MD website.  
 
Looking forward to seeing you all in person! 
 
Feel free to contact me, I am available at lionba@shaw.ca or ( 250-245-7977)  
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